Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will hold a public meeting.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, October 19, 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Beverly Beach Town Hall
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED:

A project update open house will be held regarding plans on State Road (S.R.) A1A from north of Ocean Marina Drive to south of Westmayer Place. (FPID no. 445690-1)

The purpose of this project is to enhance safety for pedestrians and drivers. The open house is being held to present an update on the project and receive community feedback.
The open house will be held at the Beverly Beach Town Hall, 2735 N. Ocean Shore Blvd, Flagler Beach, FL 32136. Interested persons may attend anytime between 5:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. to speak with project team members and submit comments or questions.

A public hearing about this project was held on July 15, 2021. A recording of the public hearing and project exhibits are available for review on the project website at www.cflroads.com/project/445690-1.
FDOT is sending notices to all property owners, business owners, interested persons and organizations to provide the opportunity to offer comments and express their views regarding this project and the proposed improvements.  
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Not applicable.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations (free of charge) to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Carolyn Fitzwilliam at (386)943-5215, or by email at Carolyn.Fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice)

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Manager Taleb Shams, P.E., by phone at (386)943-5231, by email at Taleb.Shams@dot.state.fl.us, or U.S. mail at Florida Department of Transportation, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, MS 542, DeLand, FL 32720. We encourage you to participate in the S.R. A1A Safety Improvements open house.
